
 
 

Bernard D’Souza International Fellowship Award 
 

The Child Neurology Society is now accepting applications for the 2006 Bernard 
D’Souza International Fellowship Award, which will sponsor all expenses for a child 
neurologist from a developing country to attend the 35th Annual Meeting of the CNS to 
be held in Pittsburgh, PA, October 18-21, 2006.  This will be preceded, or followed, by a 
visit to a selected training program in North America.  The purpose of the award is to 
promote child neurology in developing countries. 
 
Applicants must have trained in a developing country, should be practicing child 
neurology in an academic environment in a developing country and should be prepared to 
present a scientific paper in English.  Preference will be shown to applicants less than age 
45 years. 
 
The deadline for receipt of applications for the award is May 1, 2006.  The application 
and complete selection criteria can be obtained by contacting: 
 
Elizabeth Berry-Kravis, MD, PhD 
Chair, International Affairs Committee 
Child Neurology Society 
Rush Presbyterian-St. Lukes Medical Center 
Ste #716-1725 W Harrison 
Chicago, IL 60016 
Elizabeth_M_Berry-Kravis@rush.edu 


